
The proposal to raise Montgomery County real property taxes AGAIN is a very bad idea that I 
entirely oppose. All this will guarantee is an exit from MD of a large number of current residents 
speaking with their feet saying ENOUGH IS ENOUGH. I don’t recall a single yr when this tax was 
not increased. Go Ask Wes Moore for money since Gov Hogan left a budget surplus of 7.5 
BILLION dollars when he left in Jan. 2023. That is a HUGE amount of $ that can be shared with 
Montgomery County so you don’t have to continue to TAX us to death. 


